
 

Student Volunteers Needed for the  

APTA NC Conference! 
What: The APTA NC Annual Conference has multiple education sessions and 
other events each day. Student volunteers help with check-in at the conference 
as well as sign-in within each classroom.  

Why: Meet professionals and students from across the state, attend education 
sessions for free, and help your professional organization. 

When/Where: October 17-18, 2025, at Elon University.   

Sessions: You can volunteer for one (or both!!) of the following: 

• Friday, Oct. 17, 7 AM – 5 PM 
• Saturday, Oct. 18, 7 AM – 5 PM 

Priority given to students who are APTA members. 

Click here to register as a volunteer:  
You will be contacted if you are selected. 

Questions?  Email Dr. Leineke at leineke@campbell.edu 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc0G4YAjyi4CYF--ksJqmRCcbnClf0JSwJ-jl_b9G-jHKxZww/viewform?usp=dialog

